
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School’s Yearbook Club Places 3rd for Yearbook Cover 
Timmins, April 19, 2013:   

O’Gorman High School’s Yearbook Club recently entered their upcoming 2012-
2013 Yearbook Cover into the Northeastern Ontario Yearbook Cover Contest 
sponsored by Friesens Canada and is thrilled to announce that it placed 3rd in the 

competition. Now the cover will move 
on to the Friesens Canada National 
Yearbook Cover Contest. 
 
The creation of a Yearbook takes 
many hours. It’s an entire year long 
process that requires a huge 
commitment of dedicated 
individuals. This year’s club has been 
putting in countless hours. Yearbook 
Advisor Mr. Greg Bock, one of the 
technology teachers at O’Gorman 

High School adds, “I am always proud of everyone’s 
efforts throughout the year to produce this book of 
memories. This year’s book is especially exciting. We 
have taken a different approach than the previous 
couple of books. It’s an exciting time as the book 
comes to life and we cannot wait until its arrival in 
October. As for the Cover, it will be revealed shortly. 
Please stay tuned!” 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


